NORFOLK STATE UNIVERSITY
ETHELYN R. STRONG
SCHOOL OF SOCIAL WORK

MEETS WITH
NORFOLK REDEVELOPMENT
HOUSING AUTHORITY
RESIDENT SERVICES
SPECIALIST

We will discuss the relocation process of the residents of
St. Paul's. Students will discuss policy and its impact on
residents of Norfolk. Resident Service Specialist will share
their experience working with Norfolk residents.

WHEN: TUESDAY MAY 14, 2019
TIME: 12NOON - 1:30PM
“LUNCH WILL BE SERVED*
WHERE: CALVERT FAMILY INVESTMENT CENTER
975 BAGNALL ROAD
NORFOLK, VA 23504

THIS EVENT IS FUNDED BY THE COUNCIL OF

SOCIAL WORK EDUCATION




